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COVID Parent Guidance 2022-2023SY
There is no longer a dedicated district COVID hotline. All COVID-related questions or concerns should be discussed with your child’s pediatrician for guidance and recommendations. 
Should the pediatrician recommend your child stay home from school, please notify your child’s teacher(s) of their upcoming absence.  Upon return to school, a parent or doctor’s note must be provided to excuse the absence.

COVID Employee Guidance 2022-2023SY
The district no longer has access to a dedicated COVID team or phone line. The Health Services Department and Human Resources Department advise that all COVID-related issues be discussed with your primary care physician. Guidance for future health concerns should be addressed using existing illness guidelines and your primary care physician.
If an employee calls to report a positive COVID home test, they should be advised to seek the advice of their primary care physician for the recommendations on the next steps.
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